
YONDR
at Nava



Electronic devices
(i.e. cell phones, smart

watches, ear buds, etc.)
are NOT allowed on
campus during the

school day!

Starting Monday, January 6th



Electronic devices
(i.e. cell phones, smart

watches, ear buds, etc.)
must be placed inside

YONDR pouch during the
school day!

Starting Monday, January 13th



YONDR
pouches

will
remain
locked
during
the

school
day!

How will this work? 
Place electronic device(s) in your
pouch with staff in the mornings

Staff will lock your pouch every morning
as you enter campus

Pouches will be unlocked at the end of
every school day

(i.e. cell phone, smart watch, ear buds, etc.)



Let staff know as soon as you arrive to school

You’ll be given a numbered card in exchange
for your device

do NOT lose this card, you’ll need it to pick up your device
at the end of the day

Your device will stay in the Welcome Center all
day

Turn in the numbered card to the Welcome
Center at the end of the day to get your device
back

What if I forget my pouch?Don’t
worry,

we
have a

solution!



Make sure to...
Bring your pouch EVERY DAY

Take care of your pouch!
If your pouch is damaged/lost, you’ll be
required to pay for a replacement

SENIORS with pending fees will not receive
tickets for graduation!



If you use your device during
school hours...

Your device will be confiscated and your
PARENT/GUARDIAN will have to pick it up.



You will be assigned a
YONDR pouch today!
Verify that the pouch contains your
correct student info.



Questions?


